
Notice of Availability 
Mountain View Bridge Replacement Mitigated Negative Declaration 

APN(s): 170-012-12, 170-031-04, 170-023-03, 170-022-01, 170-021-09, 168-192-20, 168-192-33, 168-192-36, 168-192-31, 
170-011-20, 170-011-16 
   

Project Address: 7190 Sir Francis Drake Blvd, Lagunitas, CA 94938 along Mountain View Road just off of Sir Francis Drake 
Boulevard in the community of Lagunitas/Forest Knolls. 

Project Manager: Philip A. Buckley, Senior Civil Engineer (415) 473-7292 envplanning@marincounty.org 

Project Summary: The proposed project would replace the existing bridge over San Geronimo Creek with a new structure 
accommodating one 12-foot-wide lane with 2-foot-wide shoulders and bridge railings, resulting in a bridge 
width of approximately 20 feet. 

Comment Period Commences: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 

Last Day to Submit Comments: Thursday, September 10, 2020 by 4:00 p.m. 

For more information, please visit the environmental review project webpage at: 
http://www.marincounty.org/depts/cd/divisions/planning/environmental-review 

If you challenge the decision on this application in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else 
raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the Community Development 
Agency, Planning Division during or prior to the public hearing. (Government Code Section 65009(b)(2).)

All public meetings and events sponsored or conducted by the County of Marin are held in accessible sites. 
Requests for accommodations may be made by calling (415) 473-4381 (Voice) 473-3232 (TDD/TTY) or by 
e-mail at disabilityaccess@marincounty.org at least five business days in advance of the event. Copies of 
documents are available in alternative formats, upon request. 


